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Thomas E. Forrester, Fire Chief November 23 : 982
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Mr. Sam R. Putnam, Jr.

J.E. Sirrine Co.

Engineering - Architect Bivision
Post Office Box 5456

Greenville, South Carolina 29606

Dear Mr. Putnam:

This is to confirm that on November 22, 1982, we did review
with you the plans for the Rollingreen Village on Garlington
Road. Due to the fact that you are planning on using Type VI
construction, we ask that you provide us with a water system
that will support fire flows of 3500 gpm for each building in
the central core of apartments. Also, it is extremely importart
that fire partitions be installed properly -- tight, with no
holes made in them,or, holes patched securely. Ve have seen
a good deal of this type construction where this is not done

and these voids in the partitions not only allow the fire to

spread, they accelerate it. We also feel that access 1is very

eritical and agree with your plans to make the roads. to County
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standards. If we may be of further assistance, let us know. - )
Sincerely, é
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Shomes L Fprrtin ;

Thomas E. Forrester, Fire Chief _ /
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